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September.

The children have continued to have another lovely week settling into class and getting to know
each other.

In My Topic we have bequn exploring plants, the children have had fun learning about plants we
can eat, plants that smell and planting seeds to see how they grow.

In Literacy we have started our story ‘Yucky Worms’ by Vivian French. We explored the front
cover, while the children made predictions about what might happen in our story.

In numeracy we have started our focus on place value, some of the children have been sorting
objects by a single attribute, while others have been counting on from any number within 10.

The children really enjoyed our outdoor learning and were exploring the area looking for signs of

autumn.

#u'Stngl
rie
reminc?er...
~~  When arriving or leaving school, please use the path with the railings,

rather than cutting across the carpark. Thank you.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the Class 9 team. @




